
Families,

Happy first day of spring! It’s hard to believe that it’s spring
with this winter weather we have been having! 

This week I will keep it short and sweet. PLEASE complete our
family One Voice survey if you have not yet. We NEED to hear
from you, and the deadline to complete this is THIS Friday.
Typically, we have the most family participation in surveys
compared to our other KIPP schools. So far this round we
haven’t had as many of you complete it. Complete your
survey and shows us proof (the final screen) and you will
win some KWPA swag! We are only as strong as all of us
combined, and we need to hear your feedback in order to
continue to get better every day! Ms. Taylor, our parent
liaison, has also been calling households to help you
complete the survey on the phone, so make sure to answer!
We need you! Take a few minutes and complete it NOW—
scan this QR code on your phone!! Thank you!! 

In partnership,                                           









NO School for Scholars
March 20



One Voice Survey

Complete by March 24



Pearls & Conversations (Parent
Liaison-Dr. Taylor & Whiteford

Clinic Staff) 
March 22, 2023
8:15am – 10:15am
11:45am – 1:45pm



K-4 Parent Conferences

March 29
(By Appointment)



K-4 Quarter 3 Awards

March 29



Are You Smarter Than a KIPPster
March 30

(Evening Regional Event)









The Weekly Warrior
W E E K  O F  M A R C H  2 0 - 2 4 ,  2 0 2 3

MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPALS CALENDAR REMINDERS

Ms. Stifler
Lower School Principal (K-4)



UPCOMING EVENTS



UPCOMING EVENTS



UPCOMING EVENTS


